
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s House 

Champs 

 
Catnab 

Next Week At A Glance   

Monday 

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book         
Year 4 Transition meeting 2.15                            
Cricket Y3-Y6 3 – 4.15 
SCSS Multisports Rec-Y6 3 – 4.15 
 

Tuesday 
Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book 
Y3 transition meeting 2.15 
School football clubs Y3-Y6  3 – 4.15 
 

Wednesday 
Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book  
Y5 Transition meeting 
FILM CLUB: Returning in September 
 

Thursday 

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book 
Y2 transition meeting 2.15 
442 Football – Y1-Y6 3 – 4.10 
Running Club Y2-Y6 3 – 4.10 

Friday 

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book 
Choir 8am 
Y6 transition meeting 2.15 
SCSS Dance Rec-Y6 3 – 4.15 
 
 

 

Our target for the year is 97%+ 

Whole school 

attendance 

97.1% 

 

 

Well done to Blue 2, 

Purple 2 & Red 3 

who achieved 100% 

this week 

 

 

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

Dear Families,                                                               
        

TRANSPORTER 

Head Teacher Award 
For:  

  Model Pupil Behaviour Badge Teachers' Choice 

FS1 Thea Scullion Chloe Winspear William Leng 

FS2 Jessie Parkin Erin Severs Caden Cochrane 
Y1 Mia Dundon Maddie Garbutt Dexter Winspear 
Y2 Rosie Jarvis Mrs Duffield & Angel King Jonathon Green 
Y3 Ellie Westbrook Louie Peacock Bella Beckwith 
Y4 Emmie Finch Hannah Dempsey Sadie Badger 
Y5 Tom Bowman Zoe Smith Evie Badger 
Y6 Ellie Millward Zak Hodgson & Nicholas West Niamh Surtees 

 

Leeroy’s Joke Corner 
 

How do you get Pikachu 

on a bus? 

Pokémon  

 Skelton Primary School 
 

Friday 29th June 2018 
 

Head teacher: Ms S.E.Walker  
Chair of Governors: Mrs E McLeod 
Tel: 01287 650689                                                                                                
Web: www.skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk     
Email: office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

Friday Flyer 
Teaching Staff in the new school year 

Foundation Stage Mrs Chapman, Mrs 

Bateman, Mrs Berriman, Mrs Pollitt, Mrs 
Bonas, Miss English                                     

Key Stage 1 Mr Campbell, Miss Carr, Mrs 
Duck, Miss Solomon & Miss Smith        
Lower Key Stage 2 Miss Shields, Mr 

Bearpark, Mrs N.Garrett, Mrs Sayer, Miss 
Thomas                                                                            

Upper Key Stage 2 Mr Newton, Mrs Rowe, 
Mrs S.Garratt, Mrs Allington, Mrs Beach, 

Miss Taylor, Miss Evans, Mrs Twiby and Ms 
Krywiczanin. 

You will see some new names here and there and 
a few more to come as we have a few weddings 
this Summer! 

We will say a sad goodbye to Mr Railton, 

Mr Yates, Mrs Norris, Miss Robinson and 
Mrs Hegarty. 

 

SUNSHINE in 
Skelton! 
Slip! Slop! Slap! Seek! Slide! 

1. Slip on Sun protective clothing 

2. Slop on factor 30 or higher 

3. Slap on a hat  

4. Seek shade 

5. Slide on sun glasses 

 

 

Tell us... 
Do you have a child aged 0 - 11 years? 

Share your views on childcare across Redcar and Cleveland! Whether 

you use childcare or not, we would love to hear from you and what 

your views are. Closing date to complete surveys is 31st  August

Enter our prize draw to win 

a FREE Family Swim pass 
for Everyone Active

this is Redcar & Cleveland

Childcare 
Survey 
2018

Scan the QR code to head

straight to the survey or navigate to: 

www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/RCCSA2018

Pe o p le ’s

Inf o r ma t io n

Ne t w o r k

w w w .p e o p le sinf o ne t .o r g .uk

in Redcar & Cleveland

 

mailto:office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk


Aren’t our children fabulous! 
As our children embark on their journey through school next week, we just wanted to say how incredibly proud we are of each and 

everyone one of them. Our children not only excel in their school work but outside of school too with many achieving incredible  

success in sport. Here are just a few of our sporting superstars. 

 

 

 

Charlie Thornton – Year 5 
Charlie has celebrated incredible success this year, 

representing our school in a wide variety of competitions. 

 

His fantastic achievements are a direct result of his 

unbelievable determination to be the best he can be. He most 

certainly puts the umphhhh in triumppphhhh! 

 

This week, having already fought off tough competition to win 

the first two rounds, Charlie came 3rd in the final round of the 

cross country tournament, competing against 60 other children 

from across the region. He even missed the beginning of his 

residential to go and compete! This is in addition to 

representing our school football team where he didn’t want to 

stop playing despite suffering a significant nose injury!  

 

Outside of school, Charlie plays for the Middlesbrough 

Academy and has just secured another years contract to play 

for the under 11’s. He has also just returned from a 

tournament in Germany where his team won. 

We are so incredibly proud of Charlie and everything he has 

achieved so far. He is definitely one to watch! 

 

 

 

 

Finlay Turner – Year 3 
Finlay is another footballing superstar. After playing 

for Guisborough Town, where he won the Manager’s 

Play of the Year, Finlay has just signed his first ever 

contract for Middlesbrough Academy’s under 9’s this 

year. A huge well done Finlay, we know you will be 

superb! 

Cross Country 
A huge well done to Charlie ,Cohen, Erin and Kaden 

for their truly amazing performance at the final 

round of the cross country held at Stewart Park on 

Monday.  Cohen ran amazingly, representing the 

Year 5 boys and came 7th overall. He even missed 

the beginning of his residential to compete! Erin 

came 22nd and Kaden 26th, true superstars, 

representing the year 6’s. A fantastic achievement 

competing against 60 other children and in the 

blazing sunshine too! 

A huge well done and thank you to both Erin and 

Kaden, who are leaving us for secondary. They have 

both represented our school at a wide variety of 

competitions this year including athletics, 

swimming, mountain biking and football to name 

but a few. We are incredibly proud of you both and 

wish you all the best for the future. 

 


